BOARD MEETING UPDATE

TO:

ALL RESIDENTS

FROM:

CVI

DATE:

December 19, 2016
Several items came up at the Board Meeting on December 6, 2016 that the Directors want to communicate to you.

Proposed 2017-2018 Budget:  The Board will be reviewing the proposed budget after January 1, 2017.
Staff Holiday Schedule: The office will be closed on Monday, December 26th for Christmas and Monday, January 2nd for New Year’s Day.

Annual Meeting:  The 2017 Annual Meeting is scheduled for May 2, 2017. The call for nominations will be mailed to all owners on February 10, 2017. The terms expiring are Annette Keizer and Paula Reed.  The election will be to fill two positions for a three year term ending in 2017.
Cleaning Company:  The Board approved MulitCorp, a new cleaning company to handle the cleaning services at Pines One.

Exhaust Fans:  The Board approved the staff to replace the exhaust fans at the following building:
10206 – 1 fan

10210 – 1 fan

10218 – 2 fans

10222 – 2 fans

10232 – 2 fans

10240 – 1 fan

10236 – 1 fan

Holiday Safety Reminders:  Remember to water your tree.  Turn off tree lights when you are not home.  Never leave candles unattended.  Be aware of your surroundings at home, at work, and while shopping.  Don’t leave valuables in your car.  Report suspicious activity or people to the police.  Enjoy the small blessings of the season.
Next Board Meeting: Tuesday, February 7, 2017 at on-site office at 7:00 p.m.  

A copy is also available for your review at the on-site office M-F, 12 p.m.-4:30 p.m.
This information is also available on the Pines One website.

www.pines1.com
